
This week in Year 6 we have been; 

 Cashing up our takings from the mini-fair and calculating our profit 

 Working with Year 3 in an outdoor maths session focusing on ‘Times Tables using leaves’ 

 Rehearsing on the stage 

 Writing our pupil comments for our end of year report 

 Learning about and forming 6 point grid references 

 Designing and making the scenery for the KS2 performance 

Next week we will be: 

 Applying our map skills to some fieldwork around the village 

 Continuing to make the scenery and props for the KS2 performance 

 Continuing to develop our throwing techniques in track and field events with Ms Cavanagh 

 

Water Bottles 

As the temperatures soared across the country this week we would just like to remind you that the 

children are advised to have a refillable water bottle in school with them every day. This is the most 

convenient way to keep them hydrated as they can take a drink whenever they need to and are able to 

refill them from our water fountains during the day. Your co-operation with this matter is much 

appreciated.  
 

Fieldwork Trip 

On Thursday 29th June the class will be out and about in the village applying their recently acquired map 

skills to some fieldwork activities. The children will be required to wear normal school uniform and have a 

water bottle with them. They will be back to school in plenty of time for lunch.  
 

NSPCC – ‘Speak out, stay safe’ Sponsored event 

A quick reminder that any sponsorship money fundraising event (linked to the number of laps completed on 

our bikes or scooters during Bike Week) need to be handed in by Tuesday 27th June. The representative 

from the NSPCC will be back in school on Tuesday to collect in all the funds.  
 

Year 6 Friday Fair 

Thank you so much fro your support of our fundraising event last Friday. It was a great success and we 

have received some lovely comments from parents who were really pleased to know that the class had 

organised the whole event and had learnt so much about money and budgeting as a result. We have cashed 

up our takings and the grand total taken at the tills on Friday was £232.30. This is a fantastic amount and 

the class will be making a donation to the NSPCC and be able to lay on quite a spread at the Leavers’ Cream 

Tea.  
  

Enterprise Events 

As a result of our really successful mini-fair we have a number of other events planned over the next few 

weeks. Year 6 will be taking over the running of the Book Fair when it arrives in school on 29th June. WE 

shall also be making the most of the lovely warm weather and be selling ice lollies on the playground after 

school on Friday and (as we have a few sweets left over) be organising a mini tuck shop to grab some 

weekend treats at the end of the school week. The class will be asked if they wish to volunteer to help out 

at any of these events.  
 

INSET Day 

Just a reminder that the school will be closed to pupils on FRIDAY 30TH JUNE for staff training. 

 

 

 
 



KS2 Performance 

Rehearsals have begun in earnest for the production. The dates of the evening performances are Tuesday 

11th and Wednesday 12th July at 6.00pm. A letter giving details of how to obtain tickets for the 

performance will be sent out soon – please watch this space.  
 

 

Have a lovely weekend 
 

Year 6 Teaching Team 


